
Cape Town, Johannesburg and Polokwane to create

competitive debate competitions. Over 200 students

have joined our 2023 season. Together, they have 

become brave public speakers and analytical thinkers.

In collaboration with St George’s Preparatory,

the National Debating League is pleased to invite you

to our inaugural event in the Eastern Cape, to be 

hosted on 12 October 2023 from 14:00 to 17:30.

Students will work in teams to debate issues as varied

as animal rights and the role of sport in our society.

Our top teams and speakers will be recognized with

medals, trophies and certificates. They may also earn 

the privilege of representing Gqeberha at the 

2024 National Championship in Cape Town. 

We cannot wait to welcome you and your students to

our growing national community of future leaders

and scholars. 


